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Day one visit to Zwickau, Germany. Region 6 member was in company of 

Gerhard GOLDBERG, retired police officer and member of IPA Zwickau. We 

visited the German Agricultural Museum in Schloss Blankenhein, some 20 km 

from Zwickau. Viewed many home made tractors in different sizes, assembled 

from Trabant engines or even motorcycles. On display were also the later 

produced models prior to the fall of the Berlin wall. Zwickau was located in 

East-Germany and some farmers had to be creative to come up with their own 

contraption to work their land. The yellow dust cropper on display is a Czech 

made plane. Of course, after such arduous exploration, one must share a sudsy 

product in good company. I would like to thank Joachim BLITZ, president of 

IPA Zwickau, who was kind enough to assign several IPA members as my 

guides and in making my short stay a memorable one. Thank you also Uwe 

MARTIN, Adam SLABI and Hans-Jurgen OESER. 

 



3 
 

 

 

 



4 
 

 

Region 6 member on a visit to the "August Horch Museum" in Zwickau, 

Germany. I am indebted to Hans-Jurgen OESER, retired police officer and 

member of IPA Zwickau, for his time and patience for having guided me 

around. This car museum is one of the best I have visited and recommend it 

highly. 
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After a visit to the "Horch car museum" in Zwickau, Germany with as my guide 

Hans-Jurgen OESER, member of IPA Zwickau (white shirt), Region 6 member 

(red shirt) had the opportunity to share a cold beer and a meal with retired police 

officers. 
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Hello Joachim, 

 

I am letting you know that I had a wonderful time during my stay in the city of 

Zwickau.  I am most grateful to your IPA Zwickau delegation that gave me the 

opportunity to visit interesting points such as the museums, sample the culinary 

art and taste the crafty local beer.  My thanks go to Uwe MARTIN, Gerhard 

GOLDBERG, Hans-Jurgen OESER and Martin KUSTER for having given their 

time to be with me on short notice.  I must commend them for their dedication 

and IPA Zwickau should be proud of having them as members. 

 

I have posted several photos and brief comments on my personal Facebook and 

that of Region 6 IPA Canada Section and so far they were well received by my 

IPA friends in Canada and in Europe. 

 

My journey continues and am presently in Herzogenaurach near Nuremberg 

attending a special international meet organized by IPA Erlangen.   

 

Once again, thank you Joachim.  I wish you a speedy recovery. 

 

Lech Reliszko 

Region 6, Ottawa, IPA Canada Section 
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